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Barbara Reilly

From: Saunders John <John.Saunders@dublinbus.ie>

Sent: 14 December 2017 09:14 

To: Barbara Reilly

Cc: Beegan Mark

Subject: FW: Lucan Roadshow

Hi Barbara, 

Thank you for the email regarding our customer engagement roadshow in Lucan Shopping Centre. I am unable to 

attend before the committee at present but I am happy to provide you with some of the feedback received on the 

day. 

At Dublin Bus, our 128 million customers are at the heart of everything we do. We value their feedback and use 

information from them to help us improve our services. As such we decided to host a customer roadshow in Lucan 

Shopping Centre. Dublin Bus employees staffed this roadshow for 7 hours from 10.00-17.00, engaging with customers 

and political representatives throughout the day. The roadshow was well received on the day with over 500 feedback 

forms submitted by customers who use our services on regular basis. We also received a large amount of feedback 

from customers who couldn’t attend on the day via our Customer Comment team.  

I have provided you with a breakdown of the customer feedback (see below).  

The information gathered from the event and from our customer comment channels will be considered when 

reviewing services in the Lucan area.  

Thank you for your email and please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries.  

Yours sincerely, 
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